
23.5.21 

P7 Transition 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

An important part of the transition from primary to secondary is allowing the p7 pupils an 

opportunity to visit the High School.  Unfortunately restrictions that have been put in place 

due to Covid 19 have stopped this from happening as normal.  However, we are delighted to 

let you know that we are now able to have pupils visiting in small groups following the risk 

assessment that is in place. 

We have arranged for all of our P7 pupils to visit Castle Douglas High School in small groups 

for a tour with the junior leaders and to meet Pupil Support staff. 

Pupils should wear a face mask (unless they are exempt) at all times during the visit and will 

be shown the one-way system that we have in place. 

Pupils coming from Crossmichael, Gelston, Dalry, Kells, Hardgate, Lochrutton and 

Springholm primaries will be collected by minibus at their primary school at 9am. 

Pupils coming from outwith our catchment area will need to arrange their own transport to 

and from CDHS. 

The timetable for visits is as follows: 

Primary School Date Time 

Castle Douglas Primary School 
Kirkgunzeon Primary 

Thursday 17th Group 1 – 9.30 – 10.30am 
Group 2   - 11am – 12pm 
 

Castle Douglas Primary School Thursday 24th Group 1 – 9.30am – 10.30am 
Group 2 – 11am – 12pm 

Crossmichael and Gelston  Friday 18th June 9.30am – 10.30am 

Dalry and Kells  Monday 14th June 9.30am – 10.30am 

Hardgate/Shawhead Tuesday 15th June 9.30am – 10.30am 

Lochrutton/Springholm Wednesday 16th June 9.30am – 10.30am 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Alison Cook 

 

Depute Headteacher 

 


